
2019-2020 Start with DDR-1 "Pledge". 
 
Lily:   
Hello and welcome to  
Good Morning, Jefferson!   
 
Today is Wednesday, February 26, 2020. 
   
I'm Lily Snow... 
 
I'm Abby Jentzen---donate your Pennies! And Art Club is 
cancelled today! 
 
I'm Andrew Cooper...Go Falcons! And there's a Yearbook 
meeting after school today in D2. 
 
And I'm Leah Decker. 
 
Today is Day 2. But wait! Breaking news!!! 
Today's Shout-Out goes to... 
 
Ms. Lindstedt for being the coolest homeroom teacher! And 
Mr.D...sometimes! Zing! 
    
Keep the Shout-outs coming! 
 
Now back to Lily... 
 
Lily: 
Next Tuesday, March 3, 2020, there will be an 
infrastructure test for N.J.S.L.A. in English, math, and 



science.  All 9th,10th, and 11th grade students must report 
to school at the normal start to the school day and report to 
their testing room with their school issued laptop.  All 12th 
grade students must arrive to school by 9:15 and sign into 
school and report to the upper class cafeteria.  
 
Now stay tuned for a message from Morris County... 
"Prevention is Key on Breaking the Stigma". 
 
DDR(Stigma) 
 
Lily: 
Don't be a part of the problem, let's make Jefferson Stigma 
free! 
 
For all of us here, thanks for watching and have a great 
day! 


